
WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

DATE: March 21,2024

TO: Joe Seward, Chairperson

Planning Commission

FROM: Sean O'Neil, Community Development Director

SUBJECT: Amendments to Zoning Ordinance No. 58

Please find attached, the proposed amendments to Zoning Ordinance No. 58. The

amendments span many different sections of the ordinance and are largely meant to clean

up and clarify the language. For the purpose of organization, each proposed amendment is
listed out in numbered "Parts" as you move through the document. Our goal is always to

clearly convey regulations and eliminate possible confusion. Most of these changes are

minor in nature.

I have included a "red lined" version of the proposed amendments. They are a bit easier to

review and compare. The Planning Commission will be holding a public hearing, to

consider these amendments, on April 4 . If you have any questions, or require additional

information, please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Thank you.


